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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

April 1, 2011 Release 
 
 
School Health Services Provider Payments 
 
Effective July 1, 2011, in an effort to reduce overpayments made to the School 
Health Services Program providers, it is the intent of the Department to set the 
manually priced procedure codes in that category of service at zero dollars. 
Interim payments for claims submissions will be reimbursed on a monthly rate 
based on the provider’s prior year actual costs identified in the provider’s cost 
report. Interim payments will be reconciled on an annual basis to the current year 
actual costs. There is no expected change in annual aggregate expenditures. An 
updated fee schedule reflecting these rate changes will be sent out to each 
provider by July 1, 2011 and posted on the Department’s Web site at 
www.colorado.gov/hcpf. 
 
 
General Information 
 
A link to this notice will be posted on the Department’s web site 
(www.colorado.gov/hcpf) starting on April 12, 2011.  Written comments may be 
addressed to: Director, Medical and CHP+ Program Administration Office, 
Department of Health Care Policy and Financing, 1570 Grant Street, Denver, CO 
80203. 


